
WIL/SEC/2023          August 23, 2023 
 
To,  
BSE Limited  
Department of Corporate Services, 
SP. J. Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
(Scrip Code-514162) 
 

Kind attention: Mr. Chetan Patel 
 
Dear Sir, 

 
Sub: Increase in Volume 

 
Ref: Your letter no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/KS/ 2023-2024 / 259 dated August 23, 2023  

 
This is in regards to the above captioned subject and reference seeking clarification on 
increase in volume of equity shares, we wish to inform that the Company has been 
consistently making disclosures to the Stock Exchanges as required under Regulation 30 of 
the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations 2015 (Regulations) 
and will continue to adhere to the said Regulations. 
  
With reference to the captioned subject, we hereby clarify that there is no unpublished price 
sensitive information/event that has become due for disclosure to the stock exchanges in 
terms of Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015. Any movement in the volume of shares of the Company is market driven. 
  
Kindly take the above mentioned on record. 
 
 
Yours faithfully,  
For Welspun India Limited 
 
 
Shashikant Thorat  
Company Secretary  
FCS – 6505 
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